Intensification of Earthquakes, Since Feast of Trumpets (Sept.13th 2015)
 
 
Mark 13:8  "There will be earthquakes in place after place"

Joel 3:16  "Yahweh's voice will roar from Zion and thunder from Jerusalem, and the heavens and the earth will shake. But Yahweh will be a refuge for his people, a strong fortress for the people of Israel."

Haggai 2:6  "For thus says Yahweh of hosts: Yet once more, in a little while, I will shake the heavens and the earth and the sea and the dry land"

Isaiah 13:13  "Therefore I will make the heavens tremble, and the earth will be shaken out of its place, at the wrath of Yahweh of hosts in the day of his fierce anger."

Hebrews 12:26-27  "At that time his voice shook the earth, but now he has promised, “Once more I will shake not only the earth but also the heavens.”[a] 27 The words “once more” indicate the removing of what can be shaken—that is, created things—so that what cannot be shaken may remain.
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Nov. 1st           Magnitude 6.1 earthquake strike E of Tadine, New Caledonia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us1000azi3

Nov. 1st           Magnitude 6.6 earthquake strike E of Tadine, New Caledonia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us1000azjt

Nov. 1st           Magnitude 6.0 earthquake strike ESE of Tadine, New Caledonia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us1000azme

Nov. 2nd           Magnitude 5.6 earthquake strike ESE of Tadine, New Caledonia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000bfdc

Nov. 3rd           Magnitude 5.7 earthquake strike SW of Tomatlan, Mexico
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000bhp8

Nov. 4th           Magnitude 6.8 earthquake strike NE of Hihifo, Tonga
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000bibm

Nov. 4th           Magnitude 5.5 earthquake strike ESE of Tadine, New Caledonia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000bic2

Nov. 4th           Magnitude 5.6 earthquake strike ESE of Tadine, New Caledonia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000bie2

Nov. 4th           Magnitude 5.6 earthquake strike NNE of Hihifo, Tonga
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000bife

Nov. 7th           Magnitude 5.5 earthquake strike E of Tadine, New Caledonia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000bjp9

Nov. 7th           Magnitude 5.7 earthquake strike ESE of Lambasa, Fiji
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000bjrq

Nov. 7th           Magnitude 6.5 earthquake strike WSW of Angoram, Papua New Guinea
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000bk15

Nov. 8th           Magnitude 5.7 earthquake strike SSW of Ndoi Island, Fiji
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000bk9d

Nov. 9th           Magnitude 6.0 earthquake strike West Chile Rise
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000bkrv

Nov. 10th         Magnitude 5.8 earthquake strike ESE of Hachijo-jima, Japan
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000bldw

Nov. 11th         Magnitude 6.3 earthquake strike Ascension Island region
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000blul

Nov. 12th         At least 135 killed as strong 7.3 quake rocks Iran-Iraq border
http://fortune.com/2017/11/12/iraq-iran-earthquake/

Nov. 12th         Magnitude 5.8 earthquake strike ESE of Kamaishi, Japan
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000blul

Nov. 12th         6.5 magnitude quake hits Costa Rica, no reports of major damage
https://www.reuters.com/article/us-costa-rica-quake/magnitude-6-8-earthquake-strikes-off-costa-rica-usgs-idUSKBN1DD07A 

Nov. 14th         Magnitude 5.5 earthquake strike NNE of Ndoi Island, Fiji
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000bn70

Nov. 15th         Magnitude 5.8 earthquake strike WSW of Merizo Village, Guam
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000bnmq

Nov. 16th         Magnitude 5.9 earthquake strike E of Tadine, New Caledonia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000bphs

Nov. 16th         Magnitude 5.5 earthquake strike E of Tadine, New Caledonia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000bphz

Nov. 16th         Magnitude 5.8 earthquake strike SE of Hachijo-jima, Japan
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000bpkq

Nov. 16th         Magnitude 5.6 earthquake strike WNW of Kirakira, Solomon Islands
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000bpre

Nov. 17th         Magnitude 6.4 earthquake strike NNW of Motuo, China
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000bqsn

Nov. 18th         Magnitude 5.9 earthquake strike NNE of Tobelo, Indonesia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000br1i

Nov. 18th         Magnitude 5.5 earthquake strike N of Tobelo, Indonesia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000br3s 

Nov. 19th         Magnitude 6.4 earthquake strike E of Tadine, New Caledonia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000brbk

Nov. 19th         Magnitude 6.6 earthquake strike E of Tadine, New Caledonia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000brgk

Nov. 19th         Magnitude 5.9 earthquake strike ENE of Tadine, New Caledonia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000brh4

Nov. 19th         Magnitude 7.0 earthquake strike ENE of Tadine, New Caledonia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000brlf

Nov. 20th         Magnitude 6.0 earthquake strike E of Tadine, New Caledonia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000brnd

Nov. 20th         Magnitude 6.0 earthquake strike SE of Mata-Utu, Wallis and Futuna
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000brz0

Nov. 23rd         Magnitude 5.5 earthquake strike SSE of Naze, Japan
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000btkn 

Nov. 25th         Magnitude 5.8 earthquake strike NNE of Ile Hunter, New Caledonia

https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000bubz

Nov. 27th         Magnitude 6.0 earthquake strike SE of Taron, Papua New Guinea
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000burc

Nov. 28th         Magnitude 5.6 earthquake strike Norwegian Sea
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000bvcw

Nov. 29th         Magnitude 5.7 earthquake strike S of Paracas, Peru
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us2000bvsl

Nov. 29th         Magnitude 5.5 earthquake strike NW of Saumlaki, Indonesia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us1000bj4z

Nov. 30th         Magnitude 5.5 earthquake strike SW of Angoram, Papua New Guinea
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us1000bj76

Nov. 30th         Magnitude 6.5 earthquake strike Central Mid-Atlantic Ridge
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us1000bj7t 

